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May 4, 2023 

 

Dear Valued Business Partner, 

 

Earlier today, we announced plans for rebranding ANGUS Chemical Company and changing our company 

name to Advancion in August 2023. Enclosed is a copy of the press release for your reference. 

 

In the 40-plus years since we first began operating as ANGUS, a lot has changed in the world and our 

company. What has not changed is our approach to challenges or our corporate commitment to design 

and develop consumables and ingredients that enrich lives and enable our customers to advance the 

world. The Advancion name emphasizes the core of who we are, and it captures the essential nature of 

the ingredients and expertise we provide. The name also reflects the extraordinary outcomes our 

products and our people help deliver in the form of life-saving medical treatments, clean water, reliable 

food sources and other innovative products that improve our health, homes and environment. 

 

To help clearly articulate what is changing and not changing through this transition, we will be 

communicating more details in the coming weeks. In addition, a rebranding resource page is available on 

our website (angus.com/rebranding) where you can access all communications, sample documents and 

frequently asked questions, once they are available.   

 

Although our global company name and logo will change, most things will not. We continue to believe our 

customers deserve the highest quality ingredients manufactured with the highest level of transparency 

and traceability. We appreciate that trust and reliability is vital to every supplier relationship. Our instinct 

for both intention and invention continues to define who we are—and that is why we will never stop 

iterating and evolving to expand our potential and yours. 

 

We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to advance your business and objectives as 

Advancion. 

 

Best regards, 

 

David Neuberger 

President and CEO


